
ENTHUSIASTIC 
     Synonyms:  eager, earnest, ardent, spirited, heartfelt 

Passionate and intense, you don't do anything by halves.  Rather, 
you throw yourself wholeheartedly into everything you take on.   

He has an upbeat approach to life.   

His lively enthusiasm reveals that he gets excited about his work.  

Carried along on a wave of enthusiasm, he inspires others to follow 
his lead, bringing out the best in them along the way. 

Her enthusiasm for what she is doing is contagious and increases 
with some encouragement.   

For you, life is a party to be enjoyed, and you simply expect good 
things to happen.  Everything you do, you do with enthusiasm, 
generating excitement in others, too.   

Whatever you are doing, you throw yourself into it, whole-heartedly, and 
your enthusiasm grows the further you get into an 
undertaking.   

She tries to show people she's interested in them by complimenting 
appearance or asking after personal interests. But sometimes she 
may inadvertently annoy colleagues with her abundant enthusiasm.  

She tends to get carried away with her enthusiasm and has to keep 
pulling herself back down to reality.   

Your genuine enthusiasm for what you are doing, together with your 
responsive and sympathetic nature helps to gain the cooperation of 
others. 

Rather like a rambunctious puppy, her enthusiasm spills over onto 
everyone she meets. 

He doesn't know how to sit still with his hands folded, he's too 
excited about what he's involved in. 



A natural born salesman, he's ready to talk the ear off whoever he 
can get to listen.   

She just won't take no for an answer, and her enthusiasm tends to 
outlast any rejection. 

If you need to promote a difficult product or idea, this is the 
person to do it for you.  He is simply irrepressible.  Even if it's 
something he doesn't believe in, he knows how to get the idea 
across. 

There is a combination of determination and drive, yet an 
unexpected lack of enthusiasm. 

Little enthusiasm for the task at hand makes work less enjoyable 
and reduces the ability to arouse others to greater heights. 

This writer may start out strong, but lose enthusiasm as the 
project is prolonged. 

Lack of control and runaway enthusiasm can actually be detrimental 
to the applicant's consistent performance. 


